Marianne Bosley

From: alice_wong [alice_wong@hkstc.com]

Sent: Tuesday, April 22, 2003 8:35 AM

To: MBosley@metlabs.com

Cc: tcbinfo@metlabs.com

Subject: Metrak 13228 FCC ID: QQ7EGUARDEASO02 and Metrak 13235 FCC ID:QQ7EGUARDEASO1

(Shenzhen Ronghua Electronic Co Ltd.)

QQ7EGUARDEASO1.z

] Very Sorry Marianne,

Very late reply to you!
Please see attached file for revised test report and circuit diagram etc..
If have any question, please let me know.

Thanks

Best Regards
Alice

————— Original Message -----

From: <MBosley@metlabs.com>

To: <alice_wong@hkstc.com>

Cc: <CHarvey@metlabs.com>

Sent: Thursday, March 27, 2003 11:54 PM

Subject: Metrak 13228 FCC ID: QQ7EGUARDEASO02 and Metrak 13235 FCC
ID:QQ7EGUARDEASO1 (Shenzhen Ronghua Electronic Co Ltd.)

> Hi Alice,

>

> Just checking again as to the status of these particular projects. | know

> that you said you were waiting on something from your clients as of Mar 7,
> 2003, but since these projects have been going since January 2, 2003, |

> thought | would check one more time that you definitely are keeping these
> projects open, waiting on info from your customers, and do not wish them
to

> be closed.

>

> Regards,

>

> Marianne

>

> Marianne T. Bosley

> EMC Administrator

> 410-354-3300 X 412

> mbosley@metlabs.com

>

> Visit MET Labs for a demonstration of our new CETECOM BITE Test System at
> the Bluetooth Developers Conference, Booth 622, Dec. 10-12, San Jose, CA.
> For more information visit www.ibctelecoms.com/bluetoothdevcon.

>

> MET'S IN THE NEWS! Get the latest at:

> http://www.metlabs.com/pages/Sun.html?coll=bal-business-headlines

>

>

>
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